CUPE LOCAL 2843 
GENERAL MEETING MINUTES





Wednesday, February 24, 2021
Juanita called the meeting to order at 4:15 p.m.
Juanita read the Acknowledgement of Indigenous Territory statement.
Roll Call of Officers
President - Juanita Kaminski - present
Vice-President – Sharon Olsen - present
Treasurer – Nikki Gordon - present
Secretary - Sandra Hodge - present
Executive Officers -  Kathy Young Pine – present
		         Karen Gukert – present
                              Jane Cameron - present

Nikki Gordon read the CUPE Equality statement.
                             
                            	
Presentation of Minutes 
The minutes of the January 247 2020 meeting were presented by Sandra Hodge.
MOTION:   That the minutes of the previous meeting be accepted as presented.
Moved/Seconded.   CARRIED.
 Presentation of Treasurer's Report 
Treasurer’s report was presented by Nikki Gordon.  
MOTION:   That the Treasurer’s report be accepted as presented.
Moved/Seconded.   CARRIED.

Communication and Bills
Nothing at this time.
Committee Reports
Nothing at this time.
Labor Management Committee
There were no labour management meetings this month.
Poverty Committee
Nothing to report at this time.
Policy Committee
Nothing to report at this time.
The following members were successful in being elected for these executive positions:
Sharon Olsen – Vice President 
Nikki Gordon – Treasurer
Jane Cameron – Executive Officer
Karen Gukert – Executive Officer
Charlene Taylor – Trustee
Leanne Turner – Trustee
Congratulations!
Kathy Young Pine declined her nomination for Executive officer.  Elections will be held during the March general meeting to fill this position.
Unfinished Business 
Discussion was held from the November meeting on a motion regarding giving gift cards to members for Christmas, that wasn’t followed through.  In lieu of gift cards another option was to be presented.  Discussion followed as to why that didn’t happen.


New Business
The Critical Worker Benefit being given to employees should be deposited by the end of March.  There will be income tax and CPP deducted from it.

Meeting adjourned at 4:58 p.m.

